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 Annual Parent Involvement Survey 

 
Dear Parents: 
Your child was a participant in the Title I Schoolwide program with a focus on reading and math 
during the 2015-16 school year. This program provided needed materials, Gateway tuition 
(High School only), transportation from Gateway (High School only), a reading intervention 
teacher (Elementary only) and professional development for our teachers.   
 
Another part of our Title I program is to improve our Parent Involvement and 
Communication efforts.   In order for Bellevue Independent Schools to do this we would like 
for you to complete this survey.  Your feedback and suggestions are appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions about the Title I Program, please contact: 
 
Deneen Zimmerman 
Director of Academic Services 
859-261-1708 
 
 
 

      
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



  

Please answer yes or no to the following questions. YES NO 

I have been invited to attend training to help my child succeed in school. 
  

I am aware when the school council holds its meetings. 
  

I received a copy of the school-parent compact. 
  

I was invited to attend the meeting to work on/revise the school-parent compact 
and school policies. 

  

I was notified of the meeting to evaluate the school’s Parent Involvement Policy. 
  

My child felt comfortable attending this school. 
  

Materials sent home were easy to follow and easy to understand. 
  

I was kept informed of the activities at the school. 
  

I received clear information regarding my child’s academic progress. 
  

Opportunity has been provided for parents to communicate with principals and 
other administrative staff. 

  

If you answered “No” to any of these, please offer suggestions to help us in 
that area.  Thank you for your time and participation. 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

  
  
 
 

 


